
To Whom it may concern:  
I am writing today to express my opposition to Oregon House Bill 3063.  
This bill is a direct violation of our personal freedoms. The issue to vaccinate or not is clearly a heated 
one, and brings with it lots of personal feelings upon the matter.  
However, all emotions aside, as citizens of the United States of America, we should have the right to 
medical freedom and the right to choose what we put in our bodies as well as our children’s bodies. This 
Bill is not constitutional, nor is it Democratic in any sense of the word.  
Thank you for your consideration on this matter  
 
Sincerely,  
Wendee Daniels  
 


